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From: The Stewards       Decision No:  GT4-01 
To: All GT4 America Competitors     Date: 4/16/23   
Re: Technical Waiver  -  BMW M4 GT4    Time: 13:10 
 
 
 

 
The series Technical Manager has presented a request to the Stewards for a 1-event waiver for all 2022 
and newer BMW M4 GT4 vehicles competing at NOLA Motorsports Park. 
 
Due to supply chain logistic problems, a supply of the homologated front grills for these vehicles will not 
be available from the manufacturer in time for the NOLA event.  This has been confirmed, in writing, by 
the BMWNA Motorsports Manager.  The manufacturer has offered a replacement part that offers no 
competitive advantage or disadvantage.  That part number is: 
 

51 13 8 085 968 
 
After considering the matter, the Stewards grant a 1-event waiver for affected BMW teams, to use the 
above-listed replacement part instead of the part listed on the homologation documents.   
 
 

    
  John Walsh                 Coy Arbour     Peter Cunningham 
       Steward (chairman)       Steward           Steward 
  


